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Comment: 

I am encouraged that LIPA is switching to time of day pricing as the default. I have an electric 
vehicle that I charge at night. But I also have solar panels, and because of them, LIPA tells me it 
would cost me hundreds of dollars more per year to switch to time of day pricing. I still do not 
understand why this is the case, but I am concerned that this change in 2024 will cost me 
money. 


